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11.1 

REPORT 4 - 2024 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee presents its fourth report for 2024 and 

recommends: 

 

MCAC-0033-2024 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Rahul Mehta, Active Living Specialist, 

Peel Multicultural Council regarding the 2024 Winter Cycling Congress, be received. 

(MCAC-0033-2024) 

 

MCAC-0034-2024 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Jacqueline Hunter, Transportation 

Demand Management Coordinator, Active Transportation regarding the Cycling Outreach 

Program 2024, be received. 

(MCAC-0034-2024) 

 

MCAC-0035-2024 

That the following items were approved on consent: 

 10.1 - Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee 2024 Action List (5 minutes) 

 11.2 - News release dated April 2, 2024 entitled "Mississauga’s first shared system of e-

bikes and e-scooters is coming this summer."  

(MCAC-0035-2024) 

 

MCAC-0036-2024 

That the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee 2024 Action Item List, be approved. 

(MCAC-0036-2024) 

 

MCAC-0037-2024 

That the memorandum from Fred Sandoval, Active Transportation Coordinator dated April 2, 

2024 entitled "Feasibility of Bicycle Lane Separation on Confederation Parkway", be received. 

(MCAC-0037-2024) 

 

MCAC-0038-2024 

That the Mississauga Cycling Communications and Promotions Subcommittee update on April 

9, 2024 from Juelene Stennett, Citizen Member, be received. 

(MCAC-0038-2024) 
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MCAC-0039-2024 

That the Mississauga Cycling Network and Technical Subcommittee update on April 9, 2024 

from Mark Currie, Citizen Member, be received.  

(MCAC-0039-2024) 

 

MCAC-0040-2024 

That the news release dated April 2, 2024 entitled "Mississauga’s first shared system of e-bikes 

and e-scooters is coming this summer”, be received. 

(MCAC-0040-2024) 

 

 

 

 


